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Tell us about the 3 Quests you completed: 

Name of Quest completed 
Description/Detai

ls 
Photo/information 

 
Planting Trees 

 
 
 
 
 

 
We worked with 
Gargieston ECC 
who had spare 
trees that needed 
planted. We had 
a good chat as a 
P3 cohort on the 
importance of 
trees and their 
importance in our 
environment.  
 
 

 
 
 
Growing vegetables in school 
 

 

 
 
We worked in 
partnership with 
the company 
Grow who give 
free potato 
packs! Pupils 
didn’t realise how 
important 
growing 
vegetables is, in 
meeting demands 
of giving people 
food!  
 

 

Award Application  

Enriching Nature Quests 



Making Bug Hotel 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Working in 
partnership with  
Mrs Smith from 
East Ayrshire we 
made bug hotels 
in the forest out 
of natural 
materials. We 
also explored 
different wildlife 
in the forest and 
how important it 
is to look after 
them! 
 
 
 
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

Tell us about the 3 Quests you completed:  

 

Name of Quest completed 
 

Description/Details Photo/information 

 
I spy Seasonal wildlife 

 
 

 
 
 
As part of P1’s 
topic, they are 
studying mini 
beasts. They took 
their learning 
outside and put 
their learning to 
use in an outdoor 
context! They 
loved hunting for 
mini beasts!  
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
Garden on a Plate 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Working in 
Partnership with 
Mitie, we have 
been developing 
our garden space! 
Look at all these 
hard workers 
embracing their 
natural 
environment! Well 
done P3! 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Embracing Nature Quests 



 
 
Weather Wizard 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
As part of our 
report writing we 
watched different 
weathers, 
matched them 
with seasons and 
spoke about the 
effects the 
weather can have 
on our 
environment. Here 
are some 
examples of a 
report we wrote. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please send your completed application to 

eacleangreenlaward@eastayrshire.org.uk  

by Friday 30th May. 

mailto:eacleangreenlaward@eastayrshire.org.uk

